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   Most people might not really wonder that 

something we generally take for granted. When 
asked to tell what time is, one will look at his 

it is. But the answer to what time itself is re
mains unanswered.  de

future regarded as a whole.” Whilst this gives 

Throughout history science, philosophy, reli
gion, and art have debated the concept, trying 

tion. Yet after all these centuries they still have 
not been able to give us an answer without 

   One might wonder why Ast chose such an 

own interpretation of the concept as her contri

any subject deserves an interdisciplinary treat

fundamental and mysterious that it takes all 
areas of human endeavor to come to grips with 
it.” In his essay “The Matter of Time,” Musser 

have toward the concept of time. He beautifully 
concludes his piece by arguing that physicists 

this tension away, but to embrace it.

Through her project MyTime, conceptual de
signer Catinca Tilea, demonstrates that the 
perception of time is subjective. The watch, 
named 

vice contains living algae that grow throughout 
the watch. The speed with which they grow is 
determined by the amount of light and heat 

determined by how much care the user gives it. 

daylight. These factors then determine how fast 
the organisms grow, thereby making the user 
responsible for how fast his watch “ticks.”

   Continuing on this subjective perception of 
time, Italian graphic designer Camilla Torna 

Unlike Ast, who sought out the answers from 

out how they perceive time. For many years the 
Italian graphic designer had made her students, 

tions upon time. The result of this almost social 

izing Time.” Torna approached people from 

to get as accurate an image of time as possible. 

sumption was that most subjects would simply 

many started drawing all sorts of other shapes, 

cream cones, cancer cells, and even a drawing 
very similar to Italian futurist painter Giacomo 

Mercurio Transita Davanti al 
Sole.

is, 
multidisciplinary contribution to the debate 

that the various disciplines still have a lot to 

scientists, philosophers, and creatives who are 
preoccupied with the concept of time, but also 
for those who desire a closer dialogue between 
science and art. 

original version, which can be found

SciArt in America April 2014 SciArt in America April 201442 43

http://www.partast.com/
http://archetime.net/
http://www.infiniteinstances.com/
http://www.infiniteinstances.com/
http://www.guggenheim-venice.it/inglese/collections/artisti/dettagli/opere_dett.php?id_art=1&id_opera=58
http://www.guggenheim-venice.it/inglese/collections/artisti/dettagli/opere_dett.php?id_art=1&id_opera=58
http://www.ongekunsteld.net/2013/06/infinite-instances-de-vele-interpretaties-van-tijd/
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